
Coulsdon C of E Primary School 

Dear Parents & Carers,         25th September 2024 

We are delighted to be going to church next Thursday (3rd October) for the Harvest Collective Worship with 
Reverend Jono. Like last year, we will be asking the children to bring in items to donate to the Purley Food Hub. They 
are absolutely thrilled that we will be supporting them once again. Parents and Carers are welcome to join us for the 
service which begins at 9.30am. 

In line with their current shortages, Purley Food Hub have asked for donations of: unsweetened breakfast cereal, long 
life whole milk, small bags of sugar, meat/fish paste, small packets of tea bags, tins of soup – meat flavoured, tins of 
meat e.g., corned beef, chicken, ham, tinned potatoes, tinned dessert fruit, vegetarian meals, small packets of sweet 
biscuits, unisex deodorant and washing powder tablets. Items can be brought into classes all week. 

We would like to thank you in advance for your generosity and enabling the children to live out their faith and 
support their local community. 

As we will be walking to church, it would be absolutely amazing if any parents would be able to accompany us on our 
journey to and from church on the day. We will be heading over from 9:15am. Please could you let your class teacher 
know if you would be able to help. Seats will be reserved in church for all parent helpers. 

Thank you for your support. 

 
Mrs Rebecca Lambe 
Deputy Headteacher 


